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ATTENDANCE LEAGUE TABLE 

Class This 

week’s 

Attendance 

Total  

lates 

this 

week  

This 

week’s 

points 

Total  

Points 
 

Well 

done 

Sycamore 

 Class 

97.3% 

this 

week! 

 

 

 

CHESTNUT 96.0% 2 7 39 

SYCAMORE 97.3% 1 11 36 

PALM 94.7% 0 4 + 1 31 

HAWTHORN 96.6% 0 9 + 1 30 

ASH 96.6% 0 9 + 1 29 

OAK 95.7% 0 6 + 1 29 

ELM 93.9% 1 3 28 

HAZEL 96.7% 5 10 23 

WILLOW 95.3% 5 5 17 

NURSERY AM 89.8% 0 2 + 1 15 

NURSERY PM 76.0% 0 1 + 1 8 

Texting Number: 07860030576 

@rednalhillinf 

 HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                        

Friday 19th May to Thursday 25th May 2017 

     Kianna in Little Acorns will be 4     

  Archie in Hazel will be 6   Toby in Chestnut will be 7 

SCHOOL TIMES — doors open 8.45am 3.20pm finish 
Tuesday 23rd May—Year 1 phonics meeting  

Friday 26th May—Break up for half term 

Monday 5th June—Teacher Training Day children not in school 

Tuesday 6th June—Children back to school 8.45a.m.  

Wednesday 14th June—Sycamore class Woodland Trip 

Monday 3rd July—Hawthorn class Woodland Trip 

Friday 7th July—Annual reports sent home 

Wednesday 12th July - Year 2 production. 6.00pm 

Thursday 20th July—Nursery class graduation  

Friday 21st July—Family picnic—break up for summer  

   WHOLE SCHOOL TARGET - 96% 

This week’s attendance – 96%  
We have met our target this week, well done everyone! 

LUNCHTIME SUPERVISOR WANTED       

Are you a kind caring person who would like 

to work with our wonderful children?  

Are you happy to be outside? We are currently 

looking to recruit a lunchtime supervisor term time 

only. Please ask at the school office for more  

details.  

Closing date is Friday 26th May.  

NAG ON THE RAG 

Please bring your child's PE kit back to  

school on the first day back after half term.  

SAINSBURY’S ACTIVE KIDS 2017 

Last request for you to donate your Sainsbury’s  

vouchers to school. Thank you to everyone who has 

collected them over the last few months. School can 

now count the vouchers to see how much equipment we can order.  

Non Uniform Day 

Next Friday 26th May is a non  

uniform day. A voluntary contribution 

of £1 will go to school fund.  

REMINDER 

Monday 5th June is teacher training 

day. Children return to school on 

Tuesday 6th June.  

Class Photos  

If you wish to purchase your 

child’s class photo please return 

the proof along with your order 

form and money by Friday 26th 

May.  

YEAR 1 PARENT MEETING 

Year 1 parents are invited to come into school 

on Tuesday 23rd May at 2.45pm to receive 

information on phonics testing.  

TRAINERS 

Please can trainers be brought to school after half term in 

order for PE lessons to be outside.  

Epilepsy Day 

Thank you to all who dressed in purple. We 

raised £176.  


